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I	would	like	to	make	a	submission	in	support	of	a	fairer	price	for	solar.		I	belieev	
that	those	who	have	invested	in	solar	should	be	compensated	fairly	and	justly.	
I	believe	that	the	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	
electricity.	
This	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	used	as	a	benchmark,	it	should	be	regulated	
so	that	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
I	blieve	that	the	true	value	of	solar	should	be	recognised	for	its	environmental,	
health	and	community	benefits.	
Those	of	us	who	have	invested	in	solar	believe	that	this	is	part	of	the	puzzle	for	
future	energy	requirements	and	should	be	compensated	fairly	for	our	
commitment	to	our	community	and	the	environment.	
	
Wieslaw	Wojtczak		
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